
We’re requesting gift cards in small denominations to utilize as door prizes 
for our upcoming events. Portions of proceeds for these events will be 
donated towards the Folds of the Flame Foundation and in-turn, will be 
utilized to help the families of first responders in crisis.

In return for your sponsorship, we are prepared to offer a range of benefits, 
including but not limited to:

Prominent placement of your company logo on our marketing materials.

Recognition on our social media platforms with a dedicated post 
acknowledging your support.

Complimentary vouchers for dining at the Crimson Melt

Opportunities for co-branded promotions and events.

If you have any other sponsorship ideas that you’d like to explore, we’d love 
to discuss this further! Thank you for considering our proposal. We look 
forward to the possibility of working together to create memorable and 
life-saving opportunities for our community. We are Moore Strong and 
embody what it truly means to be the Oklahoma Standard!

The Crimson Melt
2100 N. Eastern Avenue
Suite 10
Moore, OK 73160
thecrimsonmelt@gmail.com
402-707-4094



Dear Business Partner,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Ashontay Owens, and I am the 
owner of the Crimson Melt, a gourmet grilled cheese restaurant located in 
Moore, Oklahoma. I am reaching out to you today to explore the possibility 
of a partnership between Your establishment and the Crimson Melt.

At the Crimson Melt, we take pride in offering a unique first responder dining 
experience, blending exceptional culinary “foodie style” creations within a 
firefighter themed restaurant setting... the only first responder restaurant 
in the state! We’ve received acclaim from our patrons and local critics alike 
for our commitment to quality, creativity, and customer satisfaction. We are 
Oklahoma’s First and Only Grilled Cheese Bar and we take great pride in 
being the premier grilled cheese restaurant in the state. We also own and 
operate the “Folds of the Flame Foundation”... a foundation focused on 
raising awareness and funds for first responder suicide prevention and 
post-vention. We are committed to helping our heroes and their families 
before, during and after a crisis.

As we continue to grow and establish ourselves as a cornerstone of the 
culinary scene, we are seeking strategic partnerships with local businesses 
and organizations that share our values and commitment to excellence. We 
believe that a collaboration between your establishment and the Crimson 
Melt could be mutually beneficial. As a hot new restaurant in the OKC Metro 
and surrounding cities, we have many visitors and an increased social media 
presence across all platforms.

We are currently planning many upcoming events, promotions, and 
initiatives, and we believe that your establishment would be an excellent fit 
as a sponsor. Your support would not only contribute to the success of our 
endeavors, but also provide your organization with valuable exposure to our 
diverse and loyal customer base. But above all, you’ll be helping us save 
lives!

www.CrimsonMelt.com


